IMPORTANT RECALL NOTICE
Consumer Advisory

Cannondale is voluntarily recalling the POLYGON PM-215 seatpost used on the following
l:an_nundale models. These seatposts have a clamping bolt which may crack without notice.
If this bolt breaks in use you could lose control of your bicycle and be injured.

1994 AM300, 4M400, 4F400, Delta V 500, 4H300, 4H400, 4C600, 4T700, 4R600
15994 1/2 4.5F400, 4, 5F500
1995 M 300, 5SMA00, 5MS500, SF500, 5F600, 5F200, Killer V 500, Super V 700,

super V 900, 5H300, 5H400, 5HE&00, 5T700, SMT1000 (TANDEM)

If you have one of these models, please STOP RIDING YOUR BICYCLE IMMEDIATELY AND
BRING IT TO YOUR CANNONDALE RETAILER FOR INSPECTION AND NO CHARGE
REPLACEMENT OF THE BOLT AND CLAMPING MECHAMISM.

If you are not sure if your bicycle is one of these models, please identify your bicycle with
help from your Cannondale retailer.

If you have any questions about this recall please talk with your local Cannondale retailer
or call Cannondale at 1-800-BIKEUSA (245-3872)
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